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SURFACE TRANSPORTATION BOARD DETERMINES PROPOSED VOTING 

TRUST FOR USE IN MERGER BETWEEN CP AND KCS IS ACCEPTABLE,  
WITH CERTAIN MODIFICATIONS  

 
The Surface Transportation Board today announced a decision finding that formal Board 
review of the voting trust agreement for use in connection with the proposed transaction 
between Canadian Pacific Railway (CP) and Kansas City Southern Railway (KCS) is 
warranted.  In the decision, the Board determined that the proposed arrangement is acceptable 
with certain modifications. 
 
The Board’s decision in Canadian Pacific Railway Limited; Canadian Pacific Railway 
Company; Soo Line Railroad Company; Central Maine & Quebec Railway US Inc.; Dakota, 
Minnesota & Eastern Railroad Corporation; and Delaware & Hudson Railway Company, 
Inc.—Control—Kansas City Southern; The Kansas City Southern Railway Company; Gateway 
Eastern Railway Company; and The Texas Mexican Railway Company, Docket No. FD 36500, 
may be viewed and downloaded here.  
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